
 

 

 

 

 

 
2014-04-17 | Veolia Environnement announces publication of its Form 20-F for 2013  

 

Paris, April 17, 2014. Veolia Environnement announces that it filed its Form 20-F annual report 

for 2013, which includes the company’s audited financial statements, with the Securities and 

Exchange Commission (SEC) on April 16, 2014. The Form 20-F is available on our website at 

www.finance.veolia.com under “Regulated information”, “Our publications and financial 

information”. A hard copy of the Form 20-F shall be provided free of charge to shareholders and 

bondholders on request.  

Important Disclaimer  

 

Veolia Environnement is a corporation listed on the NYSE and Euronext Paris. This document contains 

“forward-looking statements” within the meaning of the provisions of the U.S. Private Securities 

Litigation Reform Act of 1995. These statements are based on management’s current expectations or 

beliefs and are subject to a number of factors and uncertainties that could cause actual results to 

differ materially from those described in the forward-looking statements, including the risks described 

in the documents Veolia Environnement has filed with the U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission. 

Veolia Environnement does not undertake, nor does it have, any obligation to provide updates or to 

revise any forward-looking statements. Investors and security holders may obtain a free copy of 

documents filed by Veolia Environnement with the U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission from 

Veolia Environnement.  


